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The Board issued ASU 2018-19, Codification Improvements to Topic 326, Financial

Instruments - Credit Losses, which amends two areas of the guidance in ASC 326.

The amendments require entities that are not public business entities to adopt ASU 2016-13 in
fiscal years beginning after Dec. 15, 2021, and in interim periods within those fiscal years. As
originally issued, ASU 2016-13 required entities that are not public business entities to adopt
this new guidance in fiscal years beginning after Dec. 15, 2020, and in interim periods within
fiscal years beginning after Dec. 15, 2021. ASU 2018-19 does not impact the effective date
requirements for public business entities.

The amendments also exclude operating lease receivables from the scope of ASC 326-20.

Johanna Pérez Instead, entities should account for the impairment of receivables resulting from operating
Partner Head of Audit leases under the guidance in ASC 842, Leases. Net investments in leases resulting from sales-
T (1) 787 754 1915 type and direct financing leases remain within the scope of ASC 326-20.
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The effective date and transition requirements for this ASU are the same as those for ASU
2016-13.

Source:
Grant Thornton, On the Horizon November 29, 2018.

We are committed to keep you updated of all developments
that may affect the way you do business in Puerto Rico.
Please contact us for further assistance in relation to this or

any other matter.

DISCLAIMER: This update and its content do not constitute advice. Clients should not act solely on the basis

of the material contained in this publication. Itis intended for information purposes only and should not be
G ra nt Thornton regarded as specific advice. In addition, advice from proper consultant should be obtained prior to taking
action on any issue dealt with this update.
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